
 

Bentley Bowls Club 

 

2019 season 

 

We play in the Samford League on Monday evenings and the Ipswich and District 

Triples League on Wednesday evenings. We did quite well in the Samford League 

finishing 2nd and will therefore go up to the lst division 2020 season.  We played in 

the lst division on Triples league and also did very well finishing  3rd. For a small club 

we do very well against the bigger teams in Ipswich and we always managed to turn a 

team out due to our very committed members. We ran our usual club competitions 

with some very good bowling on finals day. 

 

We had our presentation dinner at the Compasses Inn and some members attended the 

Federation Presentation Dinner at the Ipswich Hotel.     Members top dressed the 

green at the end of the season.  We entered the Open Tournament at East Bergholt but 

unfortunately did not do very well.   We had our usual quiz which was well supported 

and brings in much needed funds to keep the green in good order. 

 

Report for 2020 season 

 

This has been cancelled, our fund raising quiz and also another fund raiser a Race 

Night was also postponed. 

 

Members did look after the green and when restrictions were lifted a little, some 

members were able to have a roll up. 

 

 

Lillian Calvert 

 

April 2021 


